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From: Burke Beu
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 9:11 PM
To: Brian Haynes
Subject: public comment (meeting of 9/17/2020)

The Las Vegas Stadium Authority is a public board whose responsibility is to serve the public, not the Raiders
or anyone else. The overwhelming majority of the public supports standing for the National Anthem. This
board needs to approve a resolution stating that the board expects everyone to do so. Thank you - Burke Scot
Beu




